
NOTICE

CONDUCT OF EXTERNAL PIIARMACISTS' EXAMINATION _ TWICE ANNUALLY

The Ceylon Medical College Council wishes to inform the general public that the
Council has decided the conduct of the External Pharmacists' Examination twice
annually, with effect from the year 2025.

Accordingly, the Examination will be held in the months of F'EBRUARY and
AUGUST each year. The next Examination will commence in August 2025.

For further updates and examination-related announcements, please refer to the
CMCC official website or contact the CMCC Office.

Ceylon Medical College Council
18th June 2025


